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Welcome back after the Halloween mid-term. Now that all the pumpkins, bats and witches have been packed away and all the sweets eaten its just about that time to start putting up the next lot of decorations ( we are not mentioning the ‘C’ word) and making room for the mince pies, puddings and cake (still not mentioning the ‘C’ word!).

The first fundraiser, our halloween cake sale, was a great success. A huge thanks to all the children and their families for making such a mouth-watering array of cakes and treats and of course an especially huge thanks for buying them all as well! The very tidy sum of €372 was raised on the day, a great start to our fundraising year. 

Our next event will actually be 2 events, the annual Carol Singing fundraiser in Super Valu on Tue 6th Dec and on Tue 13th Dec the annual Christmas Concert (sorry we couldnt get away without saying the ‘C’ word anymore!!). The concert is a very important fundraising and social event in the school and it cannot be held without all the help that the school and the Parents Association have received from all the families of the school children down through the years.

With this in mind on Monday 14th November at 19:30 a meeting will be held in the school. The meeting is scheduled to last for no longer than one hour and the agenda for the night will be looking to compile a list of willing volunteers for the various jobs that are all part of the smooth running of the various fundraising events.. All parents are invited to drop in to lend their support and ideas and contact details. For the upcoming carol singing we would like volunteers to help holding the collection boxes. For the christmas concert we are looking for volunteers for the following: Canvassing local businesses for spot prize donations, selling light refreshments before the start and during the interval at the concert in the hall shop. We also need volunteers for activities such as wrapping spot prizes, selling raffle tickets in the hall on the night etc. Donations towards spot prizes (vouchers, unwanted gifts, boxes of chocolates etc) can be dropped in to the school at any time.

Please come along on the night to give in your details if you are willing to volunteer. If you are unable to attend on the night but would like to lend a hand then please give your details in to the school secretary or to any member of the Parents Association committee. 
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